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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 
 
Bids are requested for providing and installing an HDPE solid wall liner pipe and 
associated grout for a culvert slipline project in the City of Brewer. 
 
An existing 54” x 38” metal arch pipe is approaching failure on South Brewer Drive 
between house #19 and #26.  The City of Brewer is looking for a Contractor to supply and 
install a new 48.5” x 34” ovalized HDPE solid wall liner pipe.  The Contractor will also be 
responsible for grouting in the liner pipe.  The City of Brewer Public Works crew will be 
doing the clearing work and other work in preparation for the sliplining.  They will also be 
assisting with pushing the pipe into the existing culvert, as needed, installing all necessary 
riprap, and making all channel adjustments.  The Contractor will be responsible for clean 
up of their associated materials and waste products for their portion of the project.    
 
Timing of this project will need to be coordinated with the City Public Works Director after 
the contract is awarded and must be completed before October 17, 2025.  Contract award 
is expected by or around August 12, 2025.   
 
Interested bidders may obtain bid information and specifications for the project by 
contacting Brewer Engineering Department at (207) 989-8430.  For consideration, the 
attached bid form must be sealed in an envelope, distinctly marked, “2025 South Brewer 
Drive Culvert Slipline Project” and must be received at the Office of Jeremy Caron, Brewer 
Engineering Dept., 221 Green Point Road, Brewer, ME by 11:00 AM, Monday July 14, 
2025.  Any bids received after the date and time specified will not be allowed.  All bid 
questions must be received by “three days prior to bid”, all questions received after that 
time will not be answered.  
 
The City of Brewer, Maine holds the exclusive right to reject or accept all or part of any or 
all bids received. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


